
Arthur Doak

From:

	

DELAWDER@aoI.com
Sent:

	

Thursday, October 29, 2015 3:41 PM
To:

	

Arthur Doak
Cc:

	

DJA@commlaw.tvfor
Subject:

	

Turkey, TX 244A FM App

Hi Art,

As discussed, the overall tower height needs to be corrected to 78 meters AGL for BNPH-201 5101 3AJF to match the
ASR. (The ground elevation was inadvertently entered.) It's my understanding that this change can be made informally
via this e-mail.

Note that if you come across any other of the Mekaddesh Group Corporation applications with this error, the intention was
not to change the overall antenna height from that of the ASR.

Thanks for the call on this,

Darryl
Darryl K, DeLawder, President
DeLawder Communications, Inc.
P.O. Box 1095
Ashburn, Virginia 20146-1 095
(703) 299-9222 main
(703) 299-6559 direct
(571) 228-1258 cell
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